
Submitter: Amanda Mayernik 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose requiring in-person voting in Oregon. Requiring in-person voting 

leads to low voter turnout, especially for our most marginalized communities who will 

likely face multiple barriers to accessibility for in person voting including but not 

limited to: inability to get a day off work to vote (it would take all day, we’ve all seen 

the lines when in-person voting is required), lack of childcare, literal inaccessibility 

due to disability/mobility, transportation, etc. Requiring in-person voting is not only 

inequitable, it is inefficient, which is why I strongly oppose SB 210. 


